Q SOUTHWIEST GAS CORPORATION

March 23, 2010

Jeannette Miller

BERRY & DAMORE, LLC

6750 East Camelback Road, Suite 100
Scottsdale, Arizona 85251

SUBJECT: Right-of-Way Abandonment
SE Corner of 68" Street and Camelback Road - 10" alley (north
half)

After reviewing the plans for the above-referenced project, it has been
determined that there are no apparent conflicts between the Southwest
Gas system and your proposed abandonment as shown on the application
you provided. Southwest Gas would like to recommend the abandonment of
the right-of-way located at the above-referenced location.

Also be aware that it is against Southwest Gas Corporation standards
to locate meter sets and regulators within enclosed structures. We
prohibit developers from creating such an environment due to the risks
and potential hazards associated with the presence of a gas meter in a
confined space. If the scope of your project includes the construction,
addition, or remodeling of a facility resulting in the enclosure of a gas
meter, please contact us immediately to coordinate the meter and/or
regulator relocations.

Thank you for your cooperation on this project. Please contact me if you
have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Greg/Cooper
Supervisor/Right-of-Way
Mail Station 420-588
(602) 484-5276

3-AB-2010
1st: 4/16/2010
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